
28th August 

Greetings in the name of Jesus!   

Grace had a hunger for mushrooms, but she had to wait for two days as the Lord commanded the 

termites to produce mushrooms for us. This is a picture from our yard, it happens once a year.  The 

conditions have to be just perfect and the termites stir up the soil and this is what happens! Beaded 

termitomycetea is what my brother-in-law says is the scientific name.  He raises mushrooms for sale and 

teaches others to grow mushrooms.   

 

The first Senior Youth Saturday was on the 15th of August.  We had a good number, but we had 

competition for the youth.  There was a soccer tournament at the nearby school.  The winners were to 

get cash prize.   

Please pray for us as we continue the Saturday program, we will be there once again on Saturday the 

29th with the Senior Youth. 

 

Last Saturday we were at Navillus for the Sunday School and Junior Youth.  I was informed that some of 

the senior and junior youth for the whole week come to play soccer in the afternoon and then from 4PM 

– 5PM they have a praise and worship time and Julius is teaching them from the Gospel of John.  Pray 

for them as they continue to minister to each other every day of the week! 

Last prayer request is on Wednesday next week, Joseph Muhoro and I will meet with the Assistant Chief, 

Village Elders and the areas Minister of the County Assembly to explain our program with the youth and 



the feeding program that we have for the orphans at Navillus and Sergoit.  Pray for their favor and 

blessing as we continue. 

May the Glory go to the Lord, 

Keith and Grace Gafner 


